
 

Each document contained in this portion of the Salem Area Mass Transit District (SAMTD) website is 
marked with a Dated Date and speaks only as of that Dated Date. Readers are cautioned not to 
assume that any information has been updated beyond the Dated Date unless a document expressly 
states that it constitutes an update of a specific portion of a document. SAMTD expressly disclaims 
any duty to provide an update of any document contained in this section. 
 
Some documents contained in this section make "forward looking statements" by using forward-
looking words such as "may," "will," "should," "expects," "believes," "anticipates," "estimates," or 
others. You are cautioned that forward-looking statements are subject to a variety of uncertainties 
that could cause actual results to differ from the projected results. Those risks and uncertainties 
include general economic and business conditions, receipt of funding grants, and various other 
factors which are beyond our control. 
 
Because we cannot predict all factors that may affect future decisions, actions, events, or financial 
circumstances, what actually happens may be different from what we include in forward-looking 
statements. 
 

BY VIEWING THE DOCUMENTS IN THIS SECTION, YOU ACKNOWLEDGE YOUR REVIEW AND 
UNDERSTANDING OF THE STATEMENTS ABOVE. 


